SACRED HEART COLLEGE

(Autonomous)

College Resi.

: (04179) 220553

: (04179) 220103 : (04179) 226423

Ready for

Fax.

Tirupattur - 635 601, Tirupattur Dt. ❖ Tamil Nadu ❖ South India

A Don Bosco Institution of Higher Education, Founded in 1951 * Affiliated to Thiruvalluvar University, Vellore * Autonomous since 1987

Accredited by NAAC (4th Cycle - under RAF) with CGPA of 3.31/4 at 'A+' Grade

Date: 26th August 2021

Dear Students.

Every Good Work

At the very outset, I take this opportunity to welcome you all to the campus for offline classes.

The college will reopen on 1st September 2021 for offline classes as per the directions of the Tamil Nadu government.

The following is the schedule to be followed for offline classes.

Undergraduate Programmes:

- 01st September, 2021 to 09th September, 2021 III UG
- 13th September, 2021 to 24th September, 2021 I UG
- 27th September, 2021 to 08th October, 2021 II UG

Postgraduate Programmes:

- 01st September, 2021 to 09th September, 2021 II PG & III MCA
- 13th September, 2021 to 24th September, 2021 I PG
- 27th September, 2021 to 08th October, 2021 II PG & III MCA
- > The students are requested to have their own face masks, sanitizers and gloves.
- You are requested to wear the masks both in the class and in the campus.
- > Students are exhorted not to gather in groups and ensure social distance in the campus.
- The college will provide sanitizers at crucial junctures in the campus.
- > Students who come to the college campus to attend offline classes are exhorted to vaccinate themselves as per directions given by the government.
- > The hostel students are asked to contact their respective directors of the hostel for accommodation and adhere to the SOP strictly.

Dear friends I exhort you all to take personal responsibility in ensuring personal safety as well as collective safety of the campus for a normal life. If any student exhibits signs of Covid-19, they are asked to report to the authorities and guarantine themselves.

Let us spend this Year with a lots of HOPE that God will guide us and take us through the year safely. May St. John Bosco bless all of us abundantly during this year.

> TIRUPATTUR 635 601

Thank you,

Rev. Dr. D. Maria Antony Raj, SDB

Proveen Peter

Principal Principal

Sacred Heart College (Autonomous)

URL: www.shctpt.edu Email: office@shctpt.edu Alumin: shcalling Pistil.com aicte placement officer@shctpt.edu